
U.S. Department of Justice 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

Washington, D.C. 20535 

Mr. James H. Lesar 
Suite 900 
1000 Wilson Boulevard 
Arlington, Virginia 22209 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

Re: Leon Jaworski 
FOIA No. 235,389 

This is in response to your Freedom of Information 
Act (FOIA) request concerning Leon Jaworski to our Dallas 
Office, which was referred to FBI Headquarters for handling. 

Enclosed without excision are copies of 33 pages 
pertinent to your request. 

Please note, the two file numbers blacked-out 
on one of the enclosed index cards was done during routine 
file destruction. 

Sincerely yours, 

(1/ ames K. Hall, Chie 
reedom of Information-
Privacy Acts Section 

Records Management Division 

Enclosure 


